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Please ensure your child is reading silently for at least
15 minutes each night and is regularly reading aloud
to an adult as well. They need to record their reading
in their reading log.
Students can sign up for
The Premier’s Reading Challenge
Supporting my child's learning...

READING

Handwriting: Yr 3 will continue to learn their letter
joins. Yr 4 will be developing fluency in their joins and
moving towards using pen and cursive writing.
  
Writing: Students will write imaginative, persuasive
and informative texts. They will be learning to
incorporate different types of sentences and more
extensive vocabulary to bump up their sentences.
 

WRITING

SPEAKING  & LISTENING

Students will be developing skills and
techniques to express and share ideas
fluently, coherently and cohesively in small
group and whole-class discussions.

Students will be writing and presenting their
own autobiographies to their class.

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/learning/english/english-tips/learning-to-read


MATHEMATICS  

PDHPE

SPORT

Recalling mulitplication facts
Learning to confidently read digital and analog
clocks
Add and subtract with and without trading
Converting between units of measurement
Calculating length, perimeter, area, volume and
capacity

This term we will be concentrating on:

Students will need to wear their sports uniforms for PE
lessons which will be taught by Miss Outred this term.

Weekly PDH lessons will be covering problem solving
skills, resilience and how to remain safe when online.

 Emotional Wellbeing Program: Second Steps will be
continued to taught this term
 

 
Students will participate in PSSA or
Home Sport on Fridays. 

HSIE

This topic introduces world history and the
movements of peoples beginning with the history
of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples.



Please check that hats and jumpers are clearly 
labelled.

Students may need to restock pencil cases with HB 
pencils, glue sticks, ruler, eraser, sharpener, scissors, 
highlighters red pens, blue pens (Yr 4 only). All 
students require their own headphones. Please 
LABEL all equipment.

All

HOMEWORK
Homework continues to be on Stile and
Mathletics. 
Our homework serves as a daily review of the
learning which has taken place in the
classroom. Research has proven that daily
review can strengthen previous learning and
can lead to fluent recall.

CAPA

STATIONERY

Race Day is coming this term...

You are invited to The Cromer's Famous Car
Race which will be held on Thursday 4th August
to celebrate Education Week.

More information on whole school celebrations
will be communicated via the newsletter.

 Students will continue to have weekly music lessons
with Mrs Bradford or Mr O'Brien.

Visual Art lessons will be integrated into our History Unit. 

Drama lessons will involve improvisation, storytelling and
Readers' theatre.

Science



NAPLAN

NAPLAN results for our Year 3 students will come
out this term from the Department of Education.

We will be working with your child on their
individual learning goals. Students will be
uploading their progress to their Stile accounts.

Please make contact with your child's classroom
teacher if you would like further information or
have any concerns throughout the term.

COMMUNICATION & REPORTING


